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Public Service Announcement

Mental health support available to Nunavummiut
during coroner’s inquest
Start Date: September 14, 2015

End Date: September 25, 2015
lgaluit, NU 30 sec

Mental health support is available for anyone attending the coroner’s suicide inquest in
Igaluit from September 14 to 25, 2015.

Two rooms on the third floor of the Igaluit courthouse have been designated for mental
health support. In communities, people needing support can go to their local health
centre and request to see a mental health worker. When you need someone to talk to,
the Kamatsiagtut Help Line is available seven days a week, 24 hours per day, by calling
toll free: 1-800-265-3333, or in Igaluit, 867-979-3333.
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tubagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnagtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais a : www.gov.nu.ca.
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